
Pentrepoeth Primary School

‘’creating a Caring, Respectful, 

Open Environment 

where Success and 

Opportunity flourish’

Monday October 21st 2024



Dear Parent and Carer,

Flu Immunisation Programme – Online consent can be given by click here Children in Year 5 and any other absent pupils from the 
previous visit last week will be having their flu spray on Wednesday 6th November. 

Parent Consultations – These will take place on Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th November. A text message/email will be sent at 
11.00am tomorrow (Tuesday 22nd October) with a link to book your slots. Please let us know if you do not receive this by lunchtime 
tomorrow. 
Show Racism the Red Card Day – Thank you for your support last Friday If  you would still like to make a donation, donations can be 
made by making the following texts TEXT ‘RED’ T0 70470 TO GIVE £1 / TEXT ‘RED5’ T0 70470 TO GIVE £5 / TEXT ‘RED10’ T0 70470 TO 
GIVE £15 / TEXT ‘RED20’ T0 70470 TO GIVE £20

Year 5 Values Assembly and PACT - Year 5 parents are very welcome to join us for our Values assemblies on Wednesday 23rd October 
at 9.15am. This will be followed by an activity that you can join in with your children. We look forward to seeing you. 

PTA School Disco – Will be held on Wednesday 23rd October The disco for children in Reception to Year 2 will take place from 3:15pm 
to 4:15pm. Children can be collected from their classroom doors and can wear their party clothes to school. The disco for Years 3 to 6 
takes place from 4:30pm until 5:30pm. Children will need to go home first and come back for 4:30pm and enter through their 
classroom doors. Children will need to be collected at 5:30pm from their classroom doors. Children will not be allowed to walk home 
unaccompanied. 

After School Clubs – A reminder after school clubs for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will move to the other classes after half term. 
Bookings will be available for these by the end of the week.

Patrwm yr wythnos – Our Welsh language patterns of the week can be found by clicking here

Year 6 Raffle – Year 6 are holding a raffle and will be selling tickets for £1 a strip from tomorrow. Prizes are two very large pumpkins!

October Half Term – A reminder school will close for half term on Friday 25th October for a week. School will reopen on Monday 4th

November. 

Kind regards,

Dean Taylor

Headteacher 

https://linktr.ee/schoolfluab
https://www.pentrepoethprimary.co.uk/patrwn








After school clubs will run 
From – Week Commencing – 16.09.24
To – Week Commencing – 09.12.24
There will be no clubs running on the last week of term – Week Commencing – 16.12.24
Clubs for this term are arranged as follows

Clubs will be available to book on Parentpay by the 
end of the week

Pupils in Year 3 will need to be collected from club

Years 4, 5 and 6 will need to complete the walking home questions when booking on Parentpay

Pupils attending football club will need to wear football boots and shin pads



After school clubs will be split into a half term for each class. 

Dates – W/C 04/11/24,     W/C 11/11/24,     W/C 18/11/24,      W/C 25/11/24      W/C 02/12/24 W/C 09/12/24 

Clubs will be available to book on Parentpay by the 

end of the week

Pupils can be collected from the main office doors for these clubs at 4.00pm
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INSET Days – School is closed for children:
• Monday 2nd September 2024
• Friday 20th December 2024
• Monday 6th January 2025
• Thursday 20th February 2025
• Friday 21st February 2025
• Monday 21st July 2025
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Well done to Mrs 
Cleaves/Miss Hall’s class 
last week.


